
ST STEPHEN’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Woden Road,  

Heath Town,  

Wolverhampton. 

WV10 0BB 

 

Telephone: 01902 558840 

Email: ststephensprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mr W Downing 

Head of School: Mrs S Horton 
 

3rd December 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to invite the parents of children in Years 1 and 2 to a performance of The KS1 Nativity 

‘Away in a Manger’, in the school hall, on either  

 

• Wednesday 19th December at 2.15 pm, or  

• Thursday 20th December at 2.15 pm 

 

Please complete the slip below and return it to the school office if you will be attending.  Tickets will 

not be issued but we need to know how many chairs to put out in the hall. 

 

Finally please be in the hall at least five minutes before the start of the performance.  We will be 

unable to admit people once the performance has started.  Due to fire regulations no prams or pushchairs 

will be allowed in the hall. 

 

It would be really nice to see all of you there.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. S. Horton  

Head of School 

 

............................................................................................................................. .............. 

‘AWAY IN A MANGER’ 

 

Name of Child ……………………………………….   Class ……………….. 

 

I/We will be coming to the performance on 

 

 Wednesday 19th December at 2.15 pm and would like ____ seats 

  

 Thursday 20th December at 2.15 pm and would like ____ seats   

 

Signed …………………………………………………..  Parent/Carer 

‘A better start for a finer finish’ 
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